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March 2024


Dear XXX,


This letter is to formally invite you to participate in the Basic Income Earth Network Annual Congress being hosted at the University of Bath, UK, between August 29th and 31st 2024 (https://www.bien2024.net/). As Chair of the Local Organising Committee, I extend my warm welcome to you and sincerely look forward to your presentation and engagement in what is likely to be a lively, engaging, international symposium concentrating on research, policy and civil society activity in the field of basic income.  

In anticipation, 
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—
Dr. Neil Howard

Reader in International Development
Dept of Social and Policy Sciences
University of Bath, 
BATH, BA2 7AY, UK 
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